
From: Francine Green
To: HHC Exhibits
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 10:31:19 AM

Dear Sir and Madames:

I am writing to vehemently state my opposition to the mandatory vaccine bill 3063.

My reasons are simple and two-fold:
1. Vaccines are not safe and have been the cause of a miriad of health problems and death for
not only children but they are also the cause of health problems for adults. There is so much
documented information available that if you truly cared about the health of the children, you
would stop this bill in its tracks.
2. We, the parents of these children you claim to care about, have more love for them than you
can possibly have and, as we are intelligent people and true Americans we hold firm to our
rights to make these decisions ourselves and declare that you have no Constitutional right to
mandate this.
I'm asking that you hold true to the Constitution of the United States of America and vote
against this socialistic mandate. 

Respectfully, 

Francine Green 
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